KBIZ

211 E. SECOND STREET, OTTUMWA, IOWA 52501 [l 515/ 682-4535

April 16, 1975

Mr., Bill Nittler
603 W. 1st
McCook, Ne. 69001

Dear Mr., Nittler

I am pleased to be able to confirm your reception of KBIZ
at 1:37AM CDT of April 11, 1975, during our routine frequency

measurement transmission with 1KW on 1240 KHz.

Thank you for your letter and good luck in you B.C. DX'ing.

Yours truly,
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Chief Engineer KBIZ/KTVO
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